
From: Daly Chris
To: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross; Environmental Services
Subject: RE: TR010026 - A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross - EIA scoping notification and consultation
Date: 08 September 2017 15:52:29

Dear Katherine
 
The comments from the planning service from Cornwall Council are brief and
relate to two main areas as we can see there has been ample involvement of
other Cornwall Council teams in the process.  Firstly, we are hopeful the
Scoping exercise and subsequent Environmental Statement will address how
local County roads can be traffic calmed to accommodate non-motorised users
e.g. cyclists and horseriders.  Our second observation relates to the use of
land adjacent to the new road in particular at road junctions, and what controls
would be placed on those to ensure appropriate development takes place. 
Relating to this issue is the potential opportunity that adjacent land could be
utilised for the provision of Traveller sites as this is an important local plan
objective.
 
We are grateful for your consultation to us and if there is anything else we can
assist with please let me know.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Chris Daly 
Group Leader – Development Management
Planning and Sustainable Development Service
Economic Growth and Development Directorate  
Cornwall Council 

Tel: 01872 224498 
cdaly@cornwall.gov.uk 

Level 1, Zone D, Pydar House, Pydar Street, Truro, Cornwall, TR1 1XU

www.cornwall.gov.uk
 
From: Daly Chris 
Sent: 24 August 2017 11:13
To: 'A30ChivertontoCarlandCross@pins.gsi.gov.uk'; 'EnvironmentalServices@pins.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: TR010026 - A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross - EIA scoping notification and consultation
 
FAO Katherine King
 
Dear Katherine
 
This is just a courtesy email to acknowledge receipt of your 10 August request
for comments.  We are looking into your request and aim to respond within the
deadline specified.
 
Please use my name as a contact within Cornwall Council for planning advice
and I would be happy to discuss anything further.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Chris Daly 
Group Leader – Development Management
Planning and Sustainable Development Service
Economic Growth and Development Directorate  
Cornwall Council 

mailto:cdaly@cornwall.gov.uk
mailto:A30ChivertontoCarlandCross@pins.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:environmentalservices@pins.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:yourname@cornwall.gov.uk
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/


Tel: 01872 224498 
cdaly@cornwall.gov.uk 

Level 1, Zone D, Pydar House, Pydar Street, Truro, Cornwall, TR1 1XU

www.cornwall.gov.uk
 
 

From: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross [mailto:A30ChivertontoCarlandCross@pins.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 August 2017 15:05
Subject: TR010026 - A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross - EIA scoping notification and consultation
 
FAO Head of Planning
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see attached correspondence on the proposed A30 Chiverton to Carland
Cross.
 
Please note the deadline for consultation responses is 7 September 2017 and is
a statutory requirement that cannot be extended.
 
Kind regards,
 
Katherine King
 
EIA and Land Rights Advisor – Environmental Services Team
Major Casework Directorate   
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square,
Bristol, BS1 6PN
 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: EnvironmentalServices@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Web: http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure
Planning)
Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.
 
 
 
**********************************************************************
 
Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning 
Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
lawful purposes.
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by 
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
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